
MDH TRANSMITTAL 

ASO TRANSITION LINK

OCTOBER 18, 2019

MDH is pleased to remind providers to use the link below for ASO transition
updates: 

https://link.zixcentral.com/u/bd7ae5fb/4g5Ksdvx6RGmhzWD-uoD4Q?
u=https%3A%2F%2Fmmcp.health.maryland.gov%2FPages%2FAdministrative-Service-
Organization-Transition-Information-.aspx   

Updated information was posted today, 10/18/2019. 

Please stay tuned to that page as information will be posted to this link as it is
available.  

                           

 health.maryland.gov •  Toll Free:  1-877-4MD-DHMH•  TTY: 1-800-735-2258

bha.health.maryland.gov •  BHA Main Line:   410-402-8300 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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